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NEWSLETTER-Term 4, Week 9  Tuesday 1st December 2015 

Q: What do snowmen 
eat for breakfast?
A: Snowflakes! 

 

 
 
Q: Why does Santa have 
3 gardens? 

A: So he can ho-ho-ho! 

      Principal Report 
Parent Feedback  
Thank you to all the parents who have completed our Parent Feedback Survey. The school is 
still in the middle of the planning phase for 2016. There will be some changes to the way the 
school is structured for 2016.  At this stage, the major change will be the removal of the 
targeted class model. New programs and structures will be implemented to cater for all 
student’s learning abilities. The new model will be mainstream classes in each stage. This will 
allow for equity in learning for all students.  

The school will continue to focus on Quality Teaching and Learning, Leadership and 
Management and Equity and Well-Being.  

Reports 

Reports are due to go home at the end of this week. Please check your child’s bag on Friday 
to ensure it arrives safely. 

Any parents who are wishing to discuss their child’s end of year report with the class teacher 
need to make an appointment through the office to arrange a suitable time. 

Swimming  Scheme 

It is a pleasure to see all our Year 2 students and some of our Stage 2 and 3 students attend 
the annual School Swim Scheme. This is a very valuable program that teaches very important 
skills.  Thank you to all the staff who are supporting this very important program and a very 
special thank you to Mrs Darmanin for all her organisation of the program. 

End of Year Activities. 

As we are quickly approaching the end of the year and the students become involved in a 
variety of different activities; swimming, movies, class parties, luncheons, performances, etc, 
it is of utmost importance that students remember to use their school values.  

Respect Responsibility Resilience 

Have a great week, 

Tanja Vogt  

Principal 

 

                  
December 

 
Weeks 9 and 10  
School Swimming and 
Safety starts. 
Thurs 3rd High School 
Transition 
Wed 9th   Presentation 
Day  11am start @ High 
School all welcome 
Thurs 10th Stage 3 end of 
year activity. 
Fri 11th Infants Christmas 
Performance. 
Wed 16th Last day of 
term 
. 
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This Week’s PBL Winners 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

                           Update Week 9 

Another successful week for 
Mathletics at Eden Public. We had 1 
student achieve their Gold Certificate 
and 7 students achieve their Silver 
Certificates. We also had 34 Bronze 
Certificates achieved last week. Well 
done everyone! Remember to get a 
Silver certificate you must get four 
Bronze certificates. Bronze certificates 
are earned by getting 1000 points in a 
week (Monday morning to Sunday 
night), about 5-10 activities in total. Just 
check the rocket ship to see your weekly 
progress. 

Congratulations also goes 3/4K to who 
were last week’s leading class with 20 
certificates. Second place goes to 5/6D 
(13) and third place to 1/2C (10). Just 
remember students have full 24hr access 
to Mathletics on the Internet. 

Simon Taylor 
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      P&C THURSDAY’S RAFFLE ROSTER 
                                   

  WHY NOT BUY A LUNCH VOUCHER 
 FROM THE CANTEEN $1 UP TO $5 

                                    

 

   

 

 

 

 

This  Week’s Thursday raffle 
KC         Jaimie C     
KP         Renee Dunne      
1/2B     Katie Bamford 
1/2D     Victoria Kennedy 
1/2C     Jill Francis  
3/4K      Melissa Oost 
3/4JR 3/4M   Rachel Fulton 
5/6E      Tricia Owen 
5/6D     Julie Staight 
5/6L      Tanya Knowles 
 

Next Week’s Thursday raffle 
KC           
KP         
1/2B      
1/2D     
1/2C       
3/4K       
3/4JR 3/4M    
5/6E       
5/6D       
5/6L        
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eden Primary School 

Elective Sport Program 2015 

This Friday, students in Stage 2 and 3 will be participating in their final elective sports 
activity. I would like to thank the students for their level of participation, and the 
teachers for providing the opportunities for these activities to occur. Finally, I would also 
like to thank the Eden Country Club and the Eden Tennis Club for the use of their 
facilities during our elective sport program. 

 

P&C Christmas 
Raffle! 

Just a friendly reminder to return your 
raffle tickets to school when they are sold. 
We have amazing prizes this year (1st Prize 

an iPad Mini) – you have to be in it to 
win it!  

YEAR 6 CAKE STALL 

I would like to send a big thank you to all the 
parents, carers and students who donated cakes, 
biscuits and yummy goodies to the Year 6 Cake 

Stall last Friday. It was a huge success! The funds 
raised will ably the gift to the school on 

Presentation Day. 

Sue Lee 
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                                                                       LEARN 2 SAIL PROGRAM 

 

Twofold Bay Yacht Club conducts a Learn 2 Sail Program to introduce interested people, adults and children 
(7yrs+,younger children will be considered), to the skills and enjoyment of sailing. The program is a mix of 
theory and practical experience delivered by qualified instructors and members volunteers. Learn to rig and 
sail a yacht, understand safety on and off the water and general yacht maintenance. Parents/Guardians are 
welcome to participate or assist. 

About the Learn 2 Sail Program: 

Venue: Twofold Bay Yacht Club Quarantine Bay 

Time: 2 hours session start at 4pm 

Date: Conducted weekly on Tuesday afternoons weather permitting. Training starts on: 

Tuesday 24th November-15th December 201 ,re-commencing February- April 2016. 

Cost: $10 children & $20 adults per session or alternatively a TBYC Membership (this is preferable and 
includes Yachting Australia Insurance) 

Registration: You will be asked to complete a registration/waiver form on the day. 

If you wish to participate or need further information, please register your interest by contacting: Robin 
Arthur (commodore) on 0425 803 570 OR Ted Dexter (committee Member) on 0414 550 915 

www.twofoldbayyc.yachting.org.au 
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